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7th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

WEAR YOUR SPOTS TO SCHOOL 

On Friday 18th November, we will be holding a non-school uniform day in aid of BBC Children in Need.  We 

are staying with a “Spotty” theme again this year. 

In return for wearing spotty clothes; if you would like to you can make a donation on our Children In 

Need/Pudsey 2022 school gateway page.   To make your payment please visit www.schoolgateway.com or 

download the App. 

If you’re having trouble logging in, it may be because the school doesn’t have your current email and 

mobile phone number on record. Please email the school and we’ll update the details on our system.  

 

We cannot accept cash in school, but if you prefer not to pay on the school gateway you can ask for a voucher 

from us to make a cash donation at a local Pay Point in town. 

We do appreciate the support you give throughout the year for other 

fundraising activities, but we know how much the children enjoy participating in 

this popular annual event.  

We thank you in advance for your help and support.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Rob Litten 

Executive Headteacher 
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